
 

 

 

Dear Prefect,  

 

To thank you for your contribution to the Captaincy and/or Prefect Teams this year, the school 

would like to invite you to attend our inaugural Prefects’ Dinner at the Lynnhurst Hotel, Johnstone 

on the 28th March 2023.  

This is the first year that the school has had such a large and active prefect team and we are thrilled 

with the contribution that you continue to make to the leadership and improvement of the school. 

We hope you are enjoying being part of this team and that, in turn, you have had the opportunity to 

develop your own leadership skills.  

As a staff, we are grateful for the time and energy you have put into this role and we are looking 

forward to the opportunity to celebrate your success with you. The Prefects’ Dinner will feature a 

welcome drink, three course meal, after dinner activities and a short awards ceremony. The school 

has contributed to the cost of the event, leaving the outstanding balance at £20 per pupil.  

To secure a place at the event, tickets should be purchased via Parent Pay by the 17th February. 

Cost should not be a barrier to attending this event. Please speak to your pastoral teacher if you 

require support to purchase your ticket.  

To indicate whether you plan to attend or not, please complete the form below.  

 

 

 

We look forward to celebrating with you on the 28th March 2023.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Gemma Davidson 

Depute Head Teacher (Acting) 


